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the same to Hc-r iMujesty'^j lleceiver General, aj

least once in every six nionths at the periods be-
fore mentioned, to be by him applied tp the pur-
pose anil in the m:\n,ner before specified.

01. .//;<(/ be it further enacted by the authority

aforesaid, Tliat it shall and may be lawful for the

Lieutenant (jovernor or person administering the

Governmei^tof this Province from time tp time tp

nominatjL' and appoint such person or persons as

he may think fit to fill any vacancy or vacancies
which may happen iji the said board of CopimisT
sioners by death, resignation or otherwise.

55. And be it further enacted by the authority

oforesaiiU That all persons who shall have fc.een

employed by the Trustees under any Act for AJac?
adamizing the roals, who shall have received ^ny
tolls or other money for the purposes ofsi;ich

Act, which may have been repealed, or whp may
have, or shall ha- e had in their custody or posses-
sion any money, books, papers, writings or Ojther

ihings relating to any such turupite rpad, sjjali

account for and pay and deliver over the same
find every part thereof to the Conimissioners ap-
pointed under this Act iu like n^anner and under
ihe like penalties as th ^ several Collectors and
(Other persons receiving any money by virtue .of

this Act are by the said Act required to pay or
account for the same. And it shall and may be
lawful for the Commissioners appointed under aad
by virtue of this Act and they are hereby empow-
ered and required to carry into effect all such
pirts, provisions and enaclmervts of the before
T^cited Acts of the third sixth and seventh years
of (the reign of His late Maje.sty WilUanri the

Fourth, and of the first year of the reign af H^
pr sent Majesty Victoria, for Macadamizing the

roads as shall not have been repealed.

bQ. And whereas several of the Trustees ap-
pointed by the above recited Acts have for the

purposes of such Acts become personally respon-

sible for large sums of nionoy \n at>Ucipat|ipn of


